redbricks | school

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.61

To: Parents (Class 1 to Class 10) From: The School Coordinator

Subject: Overall Health Check-Up and Class Photo

Date - 07/02/18

Dear Parents,

It's time to take charge of our children's health! Redbricks believes that staying healthy is vital for proper growth and development of our children's mind and body. They require enough energy to spend the entire day in school. Along with proper nutrition, a regular medical health check up is also crucial to ensure the well-being of the children, and to avoid health problems.

Medical Check up on 20th February 2018, Tuesday.

A team of doctors will be coming to the Santej campus for the Overall Health Check up of all the children, which will cover the following areas.

- Dental
- Pediatrician
- Ophthalmologist (Eye- Checkup)

A Medical Health Check up card will be provided to all the children post their check up.

Class Photograph 22nd February 2018, Thursday,

This is to further inform you that we have arranged a class photograph session for the academic year 2017-2018.

All the students are requested to come in complete school uniform and neatly dressed up for the same.

Boys - Red T-shirt, Grey shorts/Pants with Grey Socks and Black Shoes

Girls - Red T-shirt, Grey skirt with Grey Socks and Black shoes

In case, there is a need to wear track pants and white sports shoes because of any sports period, the child can carry the same in the school bag and change during their respective session.

With Warm Regards,

Dr. Ritu Jain / The School Coordinator